
  

It’s Conference Time!! 

December 6th & 7th 
 

Parent conferences will be student led! (with a little 

help from the teacher, of course)  

Students have been working hard taking ownership of 

their own learning!  Students will share with their 

parents the standards, skills, and strategies they have 

mastered, what standards they are currently working 

on, and where they need to go next in their learning.  

Early Dismissal at 12:45 on Dec. 6th and 7th 

Afternoon conferences: 

Tuesday, December 6th, 1:00 - 4:00 pm 

Wednesday, December 7th, 1:00 -4:00 pm 
 

Evening Conferences: 

Wednesday, December 7th, 5:00-8:00 pm 

 

Please call the school to schedule your conference. 

860-292-5021 


